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Dear Students,  

Warm Greetings! 

 

“The way we spend our time defines who we are.” 
 

As your principal, I would like to remind you the importance of using your short vacation 

wisely. While it is important to take a break and relax, it is equally important to make the most 

of your time off. 

First and foremost, please take care of yourself during this break. Remember to follow a 

healthy schedule like waking up early, doing any kind of physical exercise, eating healthy food, 

and reducing screen time. Support your parents, in household chores and spend quality time 

with your family. 

Secondly, I encourage you to utilize this time to complete your school assignments assigned 

for this vacation. Also focus to improve your reading skills by reading Story Books, Magazines, 

and Newspapers. To improve your writing skills, start writing daily dairy and submit it to your 

class teacher for evaluation on the reopening day (ie 09.03.3023). 

Lastly, remember education is a priority and every movement counts, use this short vacation 

as an opportunity to recharge and set yourself up for success when you return to school.   

Best Wishes for a productive and restful break! 

 

Your principal 
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